
Union calls on municipalities to end contracts 
with nursing agency

 Norway 

The Fagforbundet public services trade union has called on municipalities to end 
any contracts with the Orange nursing staff agency. Local authorities in Oslo and 
Bergen have already terminated contracts with the company following evidence of 
its infringement of various regulations including health and safety law. The 
company also failed to maintain services to users and to comply with demands from 
the authorities to meet the terms of its contract. Fagforbundet says the company is 
also guilty of paying wages well below the sector agreement while press reports 
have revealed the company's tax avoidance strategy.
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